January 13, 2023
Happy Friday Stober Families,

| hope everyone has enjoyed a wonderful start to 2023! It is always exciting to begin a new semester and to
kick off a new year! We have had a great first full week back to school! As a reminder, there is no school on
Monday. We also hope that you will consider Dining to Donate this Wednesday at BJs between 11am-11pm to
support Stober PTA!

If you have not yet verified your enroliment for next year, please do so by tonight at midnight. This helps us
a great deal as we plan for next year. Please visit Enroll Jeffco to complete your registration for 23-24! Thank
you!!

Coming Up
January 16-No School-MLK Jr. Day

January 18-Dine to Donate @BJ’s 11am-11pm

January 19-Stober 3rd-5th Grade Spelling Bee, 1pm, Stober Gym
January 30-Hearing & Vision Screening

January 30th-Winter Concert (Make Up Date), WRHS, 5-7pm

Stober Spelling Bee
Next Thursday, January 19th is our 3rd-5th grade Spelling Bee! We are looking forward to cheering on all of our
student contestants. Please join us at 1pm in the Gym.

Winter Concert-Rescheduled-Monday, January 30th-WRHS
Take 2! We have rescheduled our Winter Concert for Monday, January 30th at Wheat Ridge High School.

We hope you will join us!

5:00-5:45 K-2nd
6:15-7:00 3rd-5th & Choir

Please contact Ms. Jackson with any questions!

Stober Spring Gala-Saturday, April 15, 2023

Silent Auction: We invite all business owners and families to become sponsors and donate items or
experiences to our annual silent auction.

For more information contact:

Kos.molly@gmail.com

Stober Gear
Stober Gear is on sale! Make your purchase through the Stober store and items will be distributed to you after
purchase. Examples of items are available to check out at the front desk.
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X ELEMENTARY

Winter After School Clubs Session #2 (January 23rd-March 16th)

As a reminder Session 2 After-School clubs begin January 23rd. We worked hard to accommodate as many
requests as possible. Please contact stoberafterschoolclubs@gmail.com if you have any questions regarding
the upcoming session.

We still have a space in a few clubs:

Choir (Tuesdays)

Basketball (Wednesdays)

STEM Exploration (Wednesdays)
Chess (Fridays)

Into to Irish Dance (Fridays)

***Please notify the Main Office if you are interested in any of the open Clubs.***

Support Stober PTA @ King Soopers

You can raise money for Stober by designating the Stober PTA as your King Soopers Community Rewards
Recipient! If you do this, then a portion of the money you spend on gas or groceries will be donated to the
school. Here is a video on how to set this up through the King Soopers website:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MdiMNbHKINU

With gratitude,
Anne DiCola, Principal
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